
Cracker Print and Paper wish you a 

and a prosperous
Merry Christmas

New Year

A full “Bob’s 
Communique” with   
all your favourites plus more news 

articles and extra special deals on and around the 
printing and publishing industry will be returning on the 
email & news stands early in the New Year.

John, Joan, Geoff, and Lisa along with all the staff at Cracker Print and Paper wish you and all 
your family and friends a very Merry Christmas and exciting and prosperous New Year. 

Our special wish is for good soaking rain for all who are suffering from this most severe drought. 
It has been our pleasure to be of service during 2014 and look forward to continuing to develop 
our client relationships in the New Year.

Our October Winner: 
Matt Gregg from Metro

T he randomly selected 
winner of the November 
Brain Teaser - $50 Fuel 

Voucher Draw was Toni 
of Belyando Produce 
Clermont. The answer by 
the way - The Eagle. The 
lunar spaceship that landed 
on the Moon of which the 
descent stage remains in 
the Sea of Tranquility. 

I was very excited and a little nervous 
on my return to Cracker Print and 
Paper   seven months ago, having 
originally began my career at Harrison 
Printing Co (a predecessor of Cracker) 
some 50 years previous.

The warmth and friendliness of my 
welcome home by the McDonald 
family, staff and clients has been most 
appreciated and I look forward to 
strengthening our relationships during 
the years ahead. 

Thank you most sincerely. 

Bob Ryan

Business Development / Sales Manager


